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CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
  
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 28 MARCH 2023 

 
Australian Agricultural Projects Ltd (ASX: AAP) (Company) is advises that, with effect from 28 
March 2023, the principal place of business of the Company will be: 

 
Suite 19, 456 St Kilda Road 

Melbourne VIC 3004 
 
All other contact details remain unchanged.  
 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Directors of the Company. 
 
 
 
 
Enquiries may be directed to: 
Paul Challis – Managing Director 
E: paul.challis@voopl.com.au 

 


